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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 7:14 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: Regulation 6

 

From: Keith Peeples <kpeeples77@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 2, 2024 3:44 PM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: Regulation 6  
  
Mr. Khoury,  
 
I support a permanent moratorium on CAFOs in the Buffalo National River Watershed.  
I oppose issuing any new permits for swine CAFOs in the watershed of the Buffalo National River.  Please void 
the four non-operational permits currently located in the watershed of the Buffalo National River,  so they 
cannot be reactivated in the future.   
 
I own 8.5 acres of land within the watershed of the Buffalo National River and believe the future of the river 
must be protected by permanently banning these commercial swine farming operations as Governor 
Hutchinson intended.  
 
Thank you for your time in this urgent matter.  
 
R K Peeples,  108 Mill Creek Drive,  Greenbrier, AR 72058 
 
R K Peeples,  22775 AR 7 South, Pelsor, AR 72856 


